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Government Advice For Youth Clubs  Updated 14th September 2020
 
3.11 Can I send my teenagers to their youth club?
 
Yes, you can. However, you should advise your children to maintain social distancing, wash their hands regularly and limit social interaction outside of these formal activities with anyone you do not live with.
 
The club should also follow COVID-19 Secure guidance.
 
 
The National Youth Agency has also updated its website with the paragraph below on the 10th September:
 
** Despite the recent change to social gathering restrictions (9th September 2020), we can confirm that as an essential service, youth sector activity can continue unchanged where COVID secure to NYA guidance standards **
· Online and digital youth services
· Detached local youth activities, including pre-planned outdoor activities
· 1-2-1 indoor sessions with young people
· Indoor group sessions in bubbles of 15 + multiple bubbles if COVID-19 Secure

Also 2.10 When can I gather in groups of more than 6?
There will be exceptions where groups can be larger than 6 people, including:
•youth groups or activities


https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-do/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-do



